




You don't often get email from jmcentire1@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Port Angeles Business Association Comment Letter on Indigent Defense Workload Standards
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 3:46:06 PM
Attachments: PABA Letter - Disagree With New Indigent Defense Workload Standards.pdf

 
 

From: Jim McEntire <jmcentire1@outlook.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 3:43 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Ozias, Mark <mark.ozias@clallamcountywa.gov>; Randy.Johnson@ClallamCountyWA.gov; Mike
French <mike.french@clallamcountywa.gov>; Mielke, Todd <todd.mielke@clallamcountywa.gov>;
Nichols, Mark <mark.nichols@clallamcountywa.gov>; gasnickcpd@olypen.com;
mike.chapman@leg.wa.gov; info@electmarciakelbon.com; adam@electadambernbaum.com;
Matthew Roberson <matthew@robersonforwa.com>; steve.tharinger@leg.wa.gov;
info@neighborsforterry.com; Anthony Sanders <anthony.sanders@edwardjones.com>; Kelly
Johnson <kellyjohnson@olypen.com>
Subject: Port Angeles Business Association Comment Letter on Indigent Defense Workload
Standards
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Attached, please find a letter from our organization providing comments on the Court's efforts
to further restrict caseloads for attorneys providing counsel to indigent persons.
 
All the best, 
 
Jim McEntire
Chair, Port Angeles Business Association, Government Affairs Committee
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